
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 4/10/2014 3:54:26 PM
To: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" (MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: O'Donnell, Arthur J. (Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Mobile-Home Parks?

Thanks, Molly. Arthur and 1 just spoke, and he was indeed the man on the spot. Have a good week!

yours

sid

From: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" [mailto:MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 3:11 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney
Cc: O'Donnell, Arthur J.
Subject: RE: Mobile-Home Parks?

Arthur:

Do you think you would receive these ALs? If not, can you help Sid figure out to whom they 
would go?
Thanks,

Molly

Molly Tirpak Sterkel
California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting Branch

T: 415-703-1873, E: mts@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0315143
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From: Dietz, Sidney fmailto:SBD4@pqe.com1 
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 3:09 PM 
To: Sterkei, Merideth "Molly"
Subject: RE: Mobile-Home Parks?

Molly -

Thanks for the response.

Yes. the advice Setters will be in response to the MHP decision, which authorizes a pilot program for 
iOUs rebuilding private electric and gas systems at mobile-home parks. The costs for the rebuilding will
be recovered in rates to ail customers. I guess I'd caii that more reliability/safety, but it’s both electric 
and gas. if your end is like my end. it wouldn’t be obvious who would get the case.

yours,

sid

From: Sterkei, Merideth "Molly" fmailto:MeridethMollv.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 3:02 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: RE: Mobile-Home Parks?

Are the ALs in response to a decision? Are they rates or reliability?

Molly Tirpak Sterkei
California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting Branch

SB GT&S 0315144
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T: 415-703-1873, E: mts@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Dietz, Sidney fmailto:SBD4@pqe.com1 
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 2:12 PM 
To: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly"
Subject: Mobile-Home Parks?

Molly-

Hi there! I am wondering - could point me to the ED person working on mobile-home parks? I 
am hoping to talk to somebody about the ALs for it.

yours,

sid

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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